Sunday, Sept. 11th, 2011
Good Afternoon,
This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Sept. 12th – 16th. 

Firstly, welcome to the 2011 – 2012 school year; both new and returning students and their families. I wish to remind all parents & guardians of their role in ensuring their child receives a quality education. Ensuring that you stay in touch with your child’s teacher, and helping ensure your child is well fed and rested will help provide an excellent foundation for learning. On behalf of the entire staff at Lorne Middle School, thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. 
The 2011-2012 Open House & PSSC Election will be held on Monday, September 19th. All are welcome to attend the Lorne Open House where parents and guardians will have opportunity to meet teaching staff, nominate & elect PSSC members, browse informational tables from community organizations, and enjoy some light refreshments.

Please ensure that your son and/or daughter have submitted their $20 dollar student fees and completed student information sheets. It is important that contact info is kept updated on the student information sheets as changes occur. 

The Lorne Breakfast Club takes place every school day @ 8:15 a.m. Students must submit a completed consent form to participate in this program. For more information please contact Denise Long the PALS/Community School Coordinator.

The Lorne Lunch Program takes place on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at 11:50 – 12:30. Students must submit a completed consent form to participate in this program. For more information please contact Denise Long the PALS/Community School Coordinator.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP office @ 657-2405

 For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the September edition of the Lorne Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.
Thank You & Have a Great Week,
Greg
 

